KANSAS STATE COLLEGE
OF AGRICULTURE AND APPLIED SCIENCE

MANHATTAN

DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

November 12, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Phys. Ed.
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear "Phog"

Thanks very much for your successful efforts
to arrenge a basketball date with us at Lawrence on
January 18th. We feel that the directors of the
Big Six and the basketball ocoaches have been very
considerate in holding basketball dates for K-State.

With every good wish I am

Sincerely yours

N Do

M.!"e« Ahearn
MFAslh Director



